
ESA ALPHA ZETA
PLANNING MEETING

2015-2016

The 2015-2015 ALPHA ZETA Planning Meeting was held on Saturday, June 6, 2015, at the 
home of Anita Gottsponer.  Anita's husband , Rock, made pancakes with lots of delish toppings 
and fruit.  Anita's dog, Taz, greeted all with a wagging tail.  He also was looking forward to 
having a pancake.
Anita, president, presented her plans for the year with lots of discussion from the group.
A Pinning was also held for Alpha Zeta's newest member, Jessica Linenberger.  Rachel 
Livermore conducted the pinning.
We are looking forward to another wonderful year in ESA where anything is "pawsible"


